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Notice of Public Holidays  

 

 

April 23, 2013 

 

Dear Our Clients and Colleagues, 

 

Please be informed that our office as well as Japan Patent Office (JPO) will be closed 

for public holidays in Japan on April 29 (Mon), May 3 (Fri) and May 6 (Mon), 2013. 

 

Any official due dates falling in these days shall be extended to the first business day 

subsequent to the holiday.  If you have any urgent issues concerning due dates 

during these days, please feel free to contact us.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation and attention in this matter. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

TSUKUNI & ASSOCIATES 
 


